
 
 
 
At a meeting of the PLANNING AND HIGHWAYS (WEST) COMMITTEE 
held in the Council Chamber, City Hall, Plater Way on TUESDAY 29th 
MARCH, 2022 at 5.30 p.m. 
 
Present:- 
 
Councillor Thornton in the Chair. 
 
Councillors Blackett, G. Miller, Lauchlan, Peacock and Warne. 
 
Declarations of Interest 
 
There were no declarations of interest 
 
Apologies for Absence 
 
Apologies for absence were submitted to the meeting on behalf of Councillors 
Donaghy, Fagan and Price 
 
Minutes of the last meeting of the Committee held on Tuesday 31st 
August, 2021 and the meeting held on Tuesday 1st March, 2022.  
 
1. RESOLVED that the minutes of the Committee held on Tuesday 31st 

August 2021 and the last meeting of the Committee held on Tuesday 1st 
March, 2022 be confirmed and signed as a correct record. 

 
Applications made under the Town and Country Planning Acts and 
Regulations made thereunder 
 
The Executive Director of City Development submitted a report (copy 
circulated), which related to the West area of the City, copies of which had 
also been forwarded to each Member of the Council, upon applications made 
under the Town and Country Planning Acts and Regulations made 
thereunder. 
 
(for copy reports – see original minutes) 
 
22/00098/LB3 – Inscription of name on War Memorial – War Memorial, 
Spout Lane, Washington  
 
The Planning Officer representing the Executive Director of City Development 
outlined the proposal to Members of the Committee and the relevant material 
planning considerations against which the application had been assessed. 
 
2. RESOLVED that in accordance with Regulation 3 of the Town and 

Country Planning (General Regulations) 1992 (as amended) Members 



grant Listed Building Consent subject to the two draft conditions 
contained within the report 

 
 
Items for Information 

Members gave consideration to the items for information contained within the 
matrix (agenda pages 19-26). 

3.  RESOLVED that the items for information as set out in the matrix be 
received and noted  

 
The Chairman then thanked everyone for their attendance and closed the 
meeting. 
 
 
 
 
(Signed) M. THORNTON, 
  (Chairman) 


